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I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed amendments to the 
electoral reform bill . I view these proposed changes as not only unconstitutional 
but as discriminatory in essence. These laws are unnecessary and simply aim to 
exclude minority populations from the electoral process. 
I have yet to see any evidence of voter fraud that would in anyway justify even 
the proposal of such amendments . 
I am very disturbed by the way my countries democratic foundations are being 
assaulted. 
I stringently oppose the amendments and would like my opposition noted by the 
parliament. 
Anita Mcardle . 
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